
Committee of the Whole 
Properties and Recreation Committee 

Wednesday, January 17, 2018 
7:00 p.m. 

Village Board Room 
 

Attendance  
Committee Members:  

Timothy Nugent, Mayor 
 

Timothy Boyce, Trustee 
 

Todd Crockett, Trustee 
 

Diane Dole, Trustee 
 

Joel Gesky, Trustee X 

Sam Martin, Trustee X 

Wendell Phillips, Trustee  

Other attendees:  

Jim Hanley, Supt. Of PW X 

Ed Leifker, Parks/Rec Commission X 

Renee Cushman, Parks/Rec Commission X 

Maurice Re, Parks/Rec Commission X 

Lori Keigher, Parks/Rec Commission X 

Chris LaRocque, Village Administrator X 

Ryan Marion, Building Official X 

Sarah Marion, Event Coordinator X 

 
Trustee Martin called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 
There were no action items as there was not a quorum present.   
 
The next phase for the Second Street Square was discussed among all attendees.   Hitchcock Design Group has 
prepared a design with numerous potential features.  The following items were discussed: 
 

o Water feature – add lights to the feature to allow for use at night 
o Fireplace feature – add bench seating around the fireplace area 
o Add a bike rack to the area 
o Add drinking fountain 
o Add some sort of park art 

 
Other park ideas that were suggested for consideration throughout the village are: 
 

o Skating path in another park, possibly Heritage Park 
o Huge checker/chess board with large pieces for people to play 
o Metal bean bag boards 
o Bocce ball courts 
o Tether ball courts 
o Urban park art  
o Benches throughout parks for sitting 

 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:00 pm. 
 
Meeting minutes prepared by Jim Hanley  


